
Please Contact Lexi Diekel 

Elementary School Secretary 

Tel: 518-499-0330 

Email: ldiekel@railroaders.net 

2025-2026

School Year

Parents and guardians of children 

residing in the Whitehall Central 

School District who will be 5 years old 

on or before December 1, 2025, are 

invited to register their child(ren) once 

registration opens.




